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              HOLY MASS SCHEDULE                                                  NOVENAS 

Sun     Sundays: 4:00 PM           Miraculous Medal - TBA 

Wee    Weekdays: TBA            Sacred Heart - TBA 

Hol     Holy Days of Obligation: TBA            COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION CLASSES  

CO     CONFESSIONS - Before Each Mass            Sundays after Mass 

RO     ROSARY - Before Each Mass            BLESSING OF RELIGIOUS ARTICLES 

BA     BAPTISMS, MATRIMONY, EXTREME UNCTION         At the communion rail after Mass 

CO    CONSULTATIONS AND SICK CALLS            CHOIR PRACTICE - Sundays before the Mass 

Plea   Please contact the Priest at 321-775-4325 

                                            Board of Directors: James DeFillips, Jennifer Griffin, Joe Kelderhouse, 

                   Ray DeFillips, Joyce Hunter, Sam Liburdi 

                (jamesdefillips@gmail.com) 

   

  

We gladly welcome visitors and newcomers.  

At the same time, we respectfully remind you that to receive Our Lord in Holy Communion,        

one must be: 

 

A baptized Catholic free from any mortal sin committed since one’s last Confession. 

Fasting for three hours from any food and/or alcoholic beverage. 

One hour from any other beverage except water. 
  

 

                          
                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

              

 

                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                                   

   

 

Kindly maintain prayerful silence both before and after all Masses. 

Please respect the needs of fellow parishioners to spend time quietly in the church in 

uninterrupted prayer. Everyone is asked to take all conversations outside the building or 

into the church hall where conversations are welcome. 

mailto:jamesdefillips@gmail.com
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Saint John Cantius, Confessor  (23 June 1390 – 24 December 1473) was a Polish priest, scholastic 

philosopher, physicist and theologian. He was born in Kęty, a small town in Poland.  He attended the Kraków 

Academy at which he attained a bachelor degree. In 1418 he became a Doctor of Philosophy. Upon graduation 

he spent the next three years conducting philosophy classes at the university, while preparing for the 

priesthood.  

    Upon his ordination, he became rector at the school of the Canons Regular of the Most Holy Sepulcher in 

Miechow. While there, he was offered a professorship of Sacrae Scripturae (Sacred Scripture) back at his alma mater.  He attained 

a doctorate in theology and eventually became director of the theology department.  

St. John held the professorship until his death in 1473.  

   He spent many hours copying manuscripts of the Holy Scriptures, theological tracts, and other scholarly works. He became well 

known in the city for his generosity and compassion toward the poor, especially needy students at the university. St. John subsisted 

on what was strictly necessary to sustain his life, giving alms regularly to the poor. He made one pilgrimage to Jerusalem and four 

pilgrimages on foot to Rome. 

    John Cantius was beatified in Rome by Pope Clement X on 28 March 1676. He was named patron of Poland and Lithuania by 

Pope Clement XII in the year 1737.  Ninety-one years after his beatification, Blessed John Cantius was canonized on 16 July 1767, 

by Pope Clement XIII.  

   The Roman Breviary distinguishes him with three hymns; he is the only confessor not a bishop who has been given this honor in 

the Roman Catholic liturgy.     

   St. John Cantius is a popular saint in Poland. A number of churches and schools founded by Polish communities throughout 

North America are named in his honor. St. John Cantius's feast day was inserted into the General Roman Calendar in 1770, it is 

assigned to October 20th. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOSPEL Matt. 22:15-21   At that time, the Pharisees went and took counsel how they might trap Jesus in His talk. And 

they send to Him their disciples, with the Herodians, saying, "Master, we know that You art truthful, and that You teach 

the way of God in truth, and that You care not for any man: for You do not regard the person of men. Tell us therefore, 

what do You think?  

Is it lawful to give tribute to Caesar, or not?" But Jesus perceived their wickedness, and said, "Why do you test Me, you 

hypocrites? Show Me the tribute money." And they brought unto Him a penny. Then Jesus said to them, "Whose are this 

image and inscription?" They said to Him, "Caesar’s." Then He said to them, "Render therefore unto Caesar the things 

that are Caesar’s; and unto God the things that are God’s." 
 

MEMORIAL PAGE 2024-25 
To include your loved ones’ names or family name on the memorial page over the coming 

year, please print the names clearly on the envelope designated “Memorial Page”.  
Envelopes may be found in the rear of the church. 

 

The donation is $50. Checks should be made payable to Holy Family Chapel. 
Kindly place the donation in the provided envelopes and deposit the envelopes                       

in the collection basket. 
 

Beginning in the month of November the names will be published on the memorial page 
in the weekly bulletin. 

 

In September 2025, there will be a Solemn Requiem Mass for the repose of the souls          
of all those listed. 

 

“Purgatory exists, 

and the souls 
detained therein 

are helped by the 

suffrages of the 
faithful, but 

especially by the 

acceptable 
sacrifice of the 

altar.” 

Council of Trent 

DRESS POLICY ~ If this is the first time you have attended the Traditional Latin Mass you may have noticed that our parishioners 

do not dress casually in the church. Since the changes of Vatican II in the Church, few parishes have had any kind of dress code: we 

still believe that modesty and appropriate attire are necessary, especially in Church out of respect for the True Presence of Our Lord 

in the Blessed Sacrament, and for the edification of our neighbor, we kindly request that all who come to our parish observe the 

basic traditional Catholic standards of dress for church attendance: 
 

Women and girls must cover their heads. (Chapel veils or mantillas are available for loan in the vestibule.) 

Women and girls must wear dresses or skirts that cover the knee completely when standing or sitting. Slacks, shorts, sleeveless, tight 

or low-cut clothing, and dresses or skirts with long slits above the knees are not permitted. 

It is recommended for men and boys to wear suit coats and ties for Sunday Mass. 

 Jeans and other casual attire are inappropriate for attendance at church. 
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 As many of you are aware, Mass was cancelled on Sunday, October 6th 

due to Father Charles’ illness.   

 

Our best way to notify you about any cancellations or important church 

information is by email. 

 

 IF you have not filled out a Parish Information Card, please do so and be 

certain to print your email address clearly. If need be, print your email on 

the back of the card. Completed cards can be put in the collection basket.  

 

The cards are located at the back of the church near the religious items. 

 

Additionally, if your email address has changed, since previously filling out a 

card, please update your email and/or any other pertinent information, by 

filling out a new card and putting it in the collection basket. Thank you. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website at www.holyfamilytcc.org. The tab “NOTEWORTHY NEWS” is updated regularly. 

Current Article ~Be or not to be Pope? Msgr. Carlo Maria Viganò in response to the article by Boni Castellan 
 

                ANNOUNCEMENTS 
•       

• The Parish would like to extend a warm welcome to Father Molina. 

• The Sunday Mass schedule for the month of October is one Mass at 4:00 PM only. There are no scheduled 

daily Masses at this time. 

• There is a second collection today. These funds assist Holy Family School. 

• Catechism Classes are held after the 4:00 PM Mass. Please see James DeFillips in the church hall to sign up. 

• Our intended visiting priest, Father Charles, experienced an unexpected illness and is receiving treatment in an 

Orlando area hospital. Please keep him in your prayers. 

• Thank you to all who participated in the Rosary Rally on October 19th. 

• The Annual Parish Picnic is on  Saturday, November 2nd. Additional details are on the back page of the bulletin. 

• All Souls Day remembrance envelopes are available at the back of the church. Write in the names of your loved 

ones, place your donation (by cash or check made out to Chapel of the Holy Family) in the envelope and put it in 

the collection basket by October 27th. 

• Parishioners, friends and visitors are welcome to refreshments in the church hall following the 4:00 PM Mass. 

• Join fellow parishioners every Tuesday at 3pm in the church to recite fifteen decades of the rosary. Our intentions 

are to ask God and his Blessed Mother for their protection of our country and our church against the force which is 

trying to destroy us.  

• In your kindness, please remember to pray for those listed on the Memorial Page, and all deceased members of 

the chapel. 

• New to the Tridentine Mass, you may find the grey or green paperback missals found in the pews helpful in 

following the Mass. 

• Visit our websites. Both the church and school web addresses can be found in the bulletin. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
                                                          

 
 

 

 

                                                        
 

                                                           

 

 

                                                 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

                         

                                                                         

 

 

  

              Mass Intentions will resume next Sunday, October 27th. 

        All Mass Intentions will be included in the daily Mass of our visiting priests. 

  For future intentions, kindly make your stipend check payable to Chapel of the Holy Family. 
An individual may ask a priest to offer a Mass for several reasons: for example, in thanksgiving, for the intentions of another 

person or as is most common, for the repose of the soul of someone who has died. When we face the death of someone, to have 

a Mass offered for the repose of his soul and to offer our prayers are more beneficial and comforting than any other sympathy 

card or bouquet of flowers.  

To have a Mass offered on the occasion of a birthday, anniversary or special need is appropriate, beneficial and appreciated.  

Traditionally a stipend is given for offering the Mass. You can find Mass Intention envelopes at the back of the church.  
 

Mass Intentions throughout the year are a special gift. 

https://holyfamilytcc.org/be-or-not-to-be-pope/


 

 

                                                                
 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
Deceased Members of the Brown & Mallett Families R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Liburdi and Fleischer Families 

Deceased Members of the Toth and Gurbach Families 

Deceased Members of the Cianchetto and Ruggiero Families 

Deceased Members of Peter Faas Family 

Deceased Members of the J. H. Crain / F.A. Croucher Families 

Deceased Members of the Eadie / Galloway Families 

Deceased Members of the Lemcke / Deerhake Families 

Deceased Members of the Schumaker & Kosack  Families, R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Meehan and Spelman Families 

Deceased Members of the Kelderhouse Family 

Ernie & Dennis Janzen; Gabels & Zechas R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Audley Family  
Repose of the Soul of Linda Beate 

Deceased Lankenau & Cabble Family Members 

Deceased Members of the Eastwood and Harte Families R.I.P 

Deceased of the Lagemann, Kitchen & Lee Families 

Deceased of the Brubaker and Mercier Families 

Deceased Members of the Watkinson & Hunter Families 

Deceased Members of the Clark & Ziegler Families 

Deceased Family & Friends of the Voors & Harber Families 

Audrey Alesio and Deceased of the Alesio & Royce Families R.I.P. 

For the Repose of the Soul of Katherine Basala R.I.P. 

Repose of the Souls of Gosta and Greta Jonsson R.I.P. 

Deceased DeFillips, Dark, Langbein & Mares Families 

Deceased Family and Friends of Dean and Betty Racioppi 

Deceased Family and Friends of Ray & Michelle DeFillips 

Deceased Members of the Montgomery, Pond, & Tennyson Families 

John "Jack" Olski and all Deceased Members of the Olski & Lyons Families 

Janelle & Joseph McKinney; Deceased Souls of McKinney & Legge Families     

                                                                       

  

 William Broughton R.I.P. 

  Lynn Marie Reynolds R.I.P. 

  Susan Marie Tubielewicz R.I.P 

  Zygmunt and Olga Tubielewicz R.I.P 

  Richard and Roma Kehne R.I.P. 

  Herman and Bertha Durflinger R.I.P 

  Elwood, Mary Jo, and Andrew Shepard R.I.P. 

  Charles & Antoinette Sutly R.I.P. 

  Charles & Mary Sutly Requiescant in pace 

  Joseph & Carmela DiPaolo R.I.P. 

  John Griffin R.I.P.                                        
  Beatriz Jarmillo R.I.P. 

  Patrick Galbraith R.I.P. 

  Marie Delello R.I.P.  
  Fr. Donald Primi R.I.P. 

  Deceased Souls in Most Need of Prayers      
  Deceased Members of the Blatt-Scherer Family 

  Deceased Marotta Sisters R.I.P. 

  Jane and Eugene McCallan R.I.P. 

  Deceased Members of the Steffes Family 

  Virginia A. Jolley R.I.P.  
  Dorothy Noonan R.I.P.  

  Henk Toussaint R.I.P.    
            

      
 “We must empty Purgatory with Our Prayers”                 

                            St. Padre Pio           

  

      

   

                                                    

 

Remember, also, Lord, Your servants and handmaids below who are gone 

hence before us, marked with the sign of faith, and sleep the sleep of peace. 

To them, Lord and to all that rest in Christ, grant, we implore You a place of 

happiness, light and peace through the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 

     
    Residential Maintenance & Repair    

                   George Hold 
         HANDY MAN (Electrician) 
 

Fast Reliable Service ~ Affordable Rates 
 

➢ Electrical 

 

➢ Drywall 
  

➢ Painting 

  
➢ Cleaning 

 

Palm Bay, Florida 

321-458-4948 
     georgehold64@yahoo.com                                                                            

               25+ Years of Experience 

    
 
                 

 PARISH HALL RENTAL          SUGGESTED DONATIONS 
 

    Less than 50 Members of the Chapel - $100       Mass Intentions - $15       Requiem Mass - $150    

    Less than 50 Non-members - $150        Baptism - $50                   Requiem Mass w/ Graveside Service - $175 

    Greater than 50 Members of the Chapel - $200             Nuptial Mass - $150        Wedding Service - $125  

    Greater than 50 Non-members - $300                           Organist Donation - $50 

 
Holy Family Traditional     

Catholic School K-7 
 

Contact Us 

Mailing address 

3385 N Wickham Rd. 

Melbourne, FL 32935 
 

Email 

info@holyfamilytcs.org 
 

Phone 

(321) 615-2850 
 

 www.holyfamilytcs.org 

 

  

 

          
          

               ANNUAL PARISH PICNIC 
Saturday, November 2nd 

 

Wickham Park, Pavilion 1, starting at 11am. 
 

The church provides hotdogs, hamburgers, Italian sausages, drinks and 

fun for all. 

 Enjoy the waterslide!  

Bring your family, friends and a dish to share. 
 

Sign-up sheets are in the church hall or on the clipboard at the back of the 

church on the bookshelf. 

 


